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From the Chairman ...

During the past year we have had very successful meetings on
a wide variety of subjects and it has been encouraging to see
such large attendances. These attendances reflect the high
quality of our speakers and also the keenness of members and
their guests to hear expert views on the topics chosen,

The European Working Party will report on European Contract
Law very soon and their findings will appear in a later Bulletin.

For the coming season we have prepared what we hope will prove
ar interesting and stimulating programme, again with leading
speakers who are experts in their respective fields. I shall
look forward to meeting both old and new members and their
guests at these meetings during the coming year.

K. G. ADDISON




